
Julia Green

From: Matthew Carlin <Matthew.Carlin@wentworth.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 1 February 2023 10:24 AM
To: Natasha Homsey; OLG - Wentworth Shire Council
Cc: Julia Green
Subject: RE: Mallee Wind Farm (SSD-53293710) - Request for Input into SEARs 

Good Morning 

Further to my review of the Scoping report, Council does not have any comments to make. 

Regards  

Matthew Carlin 
Director Health & Planning 
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